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NHRTL-PAC   Reports  on  Manchester  Election

The NHRTL Political Action Committee confidently recommends voters elect

Richard H. Girard for Mayor of Manchester on Tuesday, November 6.    "Rich Girard

answered 12 questions on the NHRTL-PAC survey 100% pro-life, while the

current mayor, Bob Baines, didn't even bother to reply," said NHRTL-PAC

Chairman Ed Holdgate.    "Rich Girard made a difference in the effort to restore a pro-life

CMC hospital, but Bob Baines has given wink-and-nod help to the controversial Planned

Parenthood abortion clinic still unopened on Pennacook Street.   A mayor who cannot

be trusted to defend pre-born babies should not be trusted with a whole city."

NHRTL-PAC urges Manchester to elect Rep. Carlos Gonzalez as Welfare Commissioner.

"Carlos has earned heartfelt pro-life support by his work in the NH legislature and in his

faithful ministries in Manchester," reported Holdgate.   "On one memorable occasion,

Carlos joined with NHRTL-PAC and courageously defended the interests of babies and

mothers, instead of taking the political path-of-least-resistance like so many others."

We implore Manchester pro-lifers to vote for these alderman who answered their NHRTL-PAC

surveys affirmatively:  William Shea (Ward 7),  Rob Thompson (Ward 11) and Richard
Olson (Ward 12) have all committed to support pro-life initiatives for Manchester.

Pro-life candidates seeking to faithfully serve Manchester (and therefore babies and mothers)

need your earnest efforts as well as votes.   Contact us to join in helping get-out-the-vote

on Tuesday, November 6.   Voters are welcome to visit the NHRTL-PAC web page

at   http://pac.nhrtl.org   for more background information on these candidates.
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